
November 8, 1982 

Dr . Lewis Nelson 
Pre sident 
Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society 
c/6 Department of Fish and Wildlife 
University of Idaho 
Mo s cow, I D 83843 

Dear Dr . Nelson: 

., 

Thank you very much for your letter informing me that I have been 
made a membe r of the Idaho Chapter of the ·,1ildlife Society for 1983 . 
Or ganizin g the symposi um made me much more aware of wild~ife issues 
in Idaho and I appre ciate receiving the Society n e wsletter as it will 
no doubt help keep me up to date on the current issues . 

I would a l so like to extend my sincere thanksto you as President o f 
the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Soc i ety for support ing my p roject so 
wholehea rtedly . Jay Gore in Boise was e xtremely helpful on e very phase 
of the project ; I c a n ' t think of anyone else who took more time to 
advise and help out than Jay . When Jay had to fly back home during the 
actual symposium dates , Bob Parenti did an equally enthusiastic j ob 
as offi cial host for the event . 

I was very impressed with t he patience , p rofessionalism , a nd sincere 
interest shone by many members of the Society toward t he symposium 
project . I f t he people I had the pleasure to work with he r e are 
indica tive of Society members in general , I feel very honored to be 
inc luded among them . 

Thank you again for your much needed support . Material from t he s ymposium 
will be used i n three upcoming a rt i c les which will appe a r in Idaho 
Wildlife . 

S inc ea-ely , 

#KP/'(k/ 

FLORENCE BLANCHARD 
PROJECT DIRECTOR 

"MAN, WILDLIFE. ANO THE PUBLIC LANDS" 
BOX 225 

BELLEVUE, ID 8331 3 
(2'08) 788-4450 
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